
 
TOWN OF BOLTON 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MAY 1, 2017 

7:00 P.M. 
BOLTON HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT COMMONS 

72 BRANDY STREET 
 
A Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the Town of Bolton for Fiscal Year 
beginning July 1, 2017 will be held on May 1, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. at the Bolton High 
School Student Commons located at 72 Brandy Street, Bolton, Connecticut. 
 
Copies of the Proposed Budget will be available for public inspection beginning April 25, 
2017 at the Town Clerk’s office at Bolton Town Hall during normal business hours. 
 
          
Robert A. Munroe, Chair 
Board of Finance 
 


